
Lincoln Senior Mens Golf League 

November 11, 2019 

Members Present:  Allen, Bauer,  Pauling, Westerhoff, Augestine, Hedges, 

Lacquement, Jessen, Tritt, Honeycutt, McMichael, Toomey, Gerhart, Vogt. 

Members Absent:  Rainey, Gabel 

President Allen called the meeting to order at 10:00am, declared a quorum, and 

thanked those present for attending. 

Allen introduced Bob Vogt who will by taking over the scheduling duties which 

had been under the care of Ned Hedges. 

Augestine presented information regarding No-Shows at Fun Days.  While this 

number decreased considerably in 2019 from 2018 there were still 13 instances in 

2019.  This lack of attendance creates a huge burden on the managers at the last 

minute to rearrange teams, score cards and individuals.  The Board voted to 

amend the league rules to state that if a cancellation occurs less than 24 hours 

prior to tee time, said cancellation will be treated like a complete No-Show.  

Emergency situations will be considered on an individual basis.  President Allen 

will attempt to write this into the League rules and inform members in a mass 

email.  

The number of players in the 18 hole divisions will be limited to 288.  (18 divisions 

with 8 2man teams).  While the board feels that this number is not in jeopardy in 

the near future, it could happen soon.  There remains the option of increasing the 

minimum age to 60. 

Considerable discussion was held regarding the 9 hole divisions.  Under 

consideration is moving them to a fourth course for their play and Fairway 

(previously known as The Links) seems to be a popular suggestion.  Board 

members were encouraged to visit with 9-holers they know to learn of their 

feelings. 

Multiple discussions followed but none requiring board action and meeting 

adjourned at 11:15. 

Gary Westerhoff, Secretary    


